Public Notice regarding Potential Quorum

A potential quorum of the San Miguel County Commissioners may occur on October 11, 2019, as
Commissioners may attend the Dedication Ceremony for the David R. Salazar Public Works Complex at
the Public Works Complex located at 10 Airport Road. Las Vegas, NM.

No votes or other official actions will be taken by the San Miguel County Commissioners.

Please contact the Office of the County Manager at 505.425.933 for additional information regarding
this notice.

Posted: October 7, 2019



